
MT. LEBANON SCHOOL
DISTRICT

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
A  Request  for  Proposal  for
Student  Transportation
Services  for  Mt.  Lebanon
School  District  is   currently
available.  Proposals are being
accepted until 10:00 AM EST
on January 3, 2024 for a 5 year
contract  commencing  with
the 2024-2025 school year.
To request a copy of the RFP,
please  contact  Cara  Ringel
at cringel@mtlsd.net.

Mrs. Kimberly Walters,
Secretary

Board of School Directors


